HopgoodGanim Lawyers advises Guangdai Australia
Investment Pty Ltd on the sale of North Fremantle property
for $44 million
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Congratulations to our client Guangdai Australia Investment Pty Ltd on its sale of the development
property at 140 Stirling Highway, North Fremantle to Exal Group for $44 million.

Perth developer Exal Group has announced plans for a $500 million development at the site which will
include residential, commercial and public amenity components.

HopgoodGanim'’s Perth office including Partner Catherine Wheeler advised on the matter.
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